
Bush Camp at Echo Creek 

 

A Bush Camp at Echo Creek to learn about traditional plants and their uses was well attended by 

artists in March.  Funded by Arts Queensland and supported by the Girringun Biodiversity 

program we spent three days talking about the environment and creating artworks which 

reflected what we saw and heard.  A bush walk to the Echo Creek healing pond led by Ernie 

Grant was followed by a swim in the freezing cold water for those brave enough to venture in. 
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Prepared by Valerie Keenan, Art Centre Manager 

 


